MINUTES OF THE SPRINGDALE TOWN BOARD SPECIAL MEETING – Nov. 20, 2014 
IN ATTENDANCE: Supervisor I Jeff Smith AND Supervisor II Richard Schwenn (A quorum is present.)  Clerk Vicki Anderson.   

CALL TO ORDER: by Supervisor Smith, 7 a. m.

NOTICE OF THE MEETING: pursuant to Wisconsin Open Meeting Law was confirmed. By 11/18/14 the agenda was posted in the three customary locations in the Town of Springdale as required by law.
DRIVEWAY PERMITS: 

A. M. OLIPHANT/CORAY LANE/SEC. 1: MOTION  by Smith/Schwenn to approve the Driveway Permit Part 2 for the single-use driveway off of the existing shared driveway. Discussion: Smith completed the driveway site visit with Oliphant. The shared driveway agreement is in place for the long shared portion from Coray Lane to the Oliphant lot. There are no grade problems and an area for emergency equipment to reverse direction is in place. The lot was approved before the current Plan and no building envelope is required. Motion to approve carried 2-0. 

B.  D. STONE/KLEVENVILLE RILEY RD./ SEC. 3: MOTION by Smith/Schwenn to approve the Driveway Permit Part 1 and 2 for a  single-use driveway to the Stone house. Discussion: The engineered plan for the D. Stone driveway now attains no more than 10% slope throughout the driveway. The Town Engineer, Town Patrolman and Supervisors have independently reviewed the stakes at the site showing the route of the proposed driveway, including the proposed retaining wall, outside of the right-of-way. (This TB action effectively revokes the conditional shared driveway permit approved at the 11/6/14 TB meeting since Stone has withdrawn that proposal.) Motion to approve contingent upon receiving $100 for payment of engineer review, carried 2-0. 

ADJOURN: MOTION by Schwenn/Smith to adjourn. Motion carried, 2-0.    
Respectfully submitted, Vicki Anderson, Town Clerk
